
The enhanced induction and mentoring programme is a 
government-funded programme available free of charge to 
newly qualified teachers who had their initial teacher education 
practical experience impacted due to COVID-19.

What is the enhanced induction and mentoring programme?

What does the programme include?

The enhanced induction and mentoring programme gives you 
free extra mentoring. You’ll get a local university-based teaching 
mentor assigned to you.

How do I enrol?

Go to https://bit.ly/3loVhq2

You completed your initial 
teacher education in 2020, and

Your initial teacher education 
programme used the 
temporary 25% reduction 
in practical experience 
requirements, and

You are a registered teacher 
employed in a teaching role1.

Can I enrol?

YOU CAN ENROL IF:

Visit you at work and do two half-day teaching 
observations for you;

have two meetings with you and your work-based 
mentor, focusing on supporting your professional 
growth, goals, and reflections.

YOUR MENTOR WILL:

Enhanced induction and mentoring

If you’re not sure if you’re eligible or have 
questions, please call the Teaching Council on  
+64 (0) 4 471 0852.

1.	� More information about eligible teaching roles 
can be found in the student FAQ on 
www.teachingcouncil.nz

We strongly encourage all eligible teachers to enrol.

https://www.auckland.ac.nz/en/education/learning-alumni-community/professional-learning/kohia/enhanced-induction-and-mentoring-programme-.html
www.teachingcouncil.nz

